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Huntetr, Donielle

From: ARDITH <marshall2010@centurylink.net>
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 11:31 AM

To: PUCO Docketing

Subject: AEP Electric

I'am voicing my concerns with AEP asking for another increase in rates. My electric bill has been climbing for
the past 4-5 years. It is getting ridiculously high. AEP is putting a burden on their customers to pay for services
for their operating costs. How much profit has AEP made these last 4-5 years? 1don't agree with another rate
hike. Personally, I feel they should lower their rates and refund some of the money back to the customers.

Thank you.
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